VFW Auxiliary, Department of Connecticut
“Never Forget the Difference you Moke”

“From our Roots to our Branches, Extending Service to our Veterans”
Department President’s Program - Kathie Fleischauer
“APK Charities” Report Form
Kerri Sommer Chairman: 203 470-6004 or kerrionnc2000@uahoo.com

1. Did you inform and/or educate your Auxiliary members akout APK
Choarities? If yes, explain how?

2. Did you attend the quarterly meetings that APK Charities was
discussed? If yes, when and where?

3. Did your Auxiliary host and,/or attend a fundraiser in honor of APK
Charities? If yes, when and where? Attach photos.

4. Did your Auxiliary make a monetary donation? If yes, how much?

Please Submit in October 2024 & April 2025
Auxiliory Name & Number:
District:
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